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If you want God to close and open doors, 

let go of the doorknob! 

  
Church Landscaping Nearing Completion! 

Thank you to everyone who donated money for plants to help make 
this happen!!  Check the list on the clipboard in the foyer . . . we will be getting 
a plaque made mentioning the names of those in whose memory the plants 
and trees were given.  If you signed up to give in memory of a loved one and 
have not yet given your gift, you may place it in any offering or use the 
electronic giving. Mark your gift paid on the form in the foyer.  All plants, 
trees, soil, and even the rental of the edger has been donated!  This is a special 
way to honor God—taking care of His house! 

Special thanks again to Scott Cunningham for his vision and hard work 
to see this project completed!  The last phase of our project is to give some 
special touches to the garden by the rear door of the church, making it “Kyle’s 
Garden” in memory of our soldier killed in Iraq.   If anyone would have special 
interest in working on this garden, see Scott!  He has some really great ideas 
for it! 

 
Next Sunday is 5th Sunday Fellowship!! 

Sign up on the menu that is passed around for the food 
 you will bring to share. Look forward to an afternoon 

of sharing friendship and love with your church family! 
Invite someone to come with you! 

 
Let the Pastor know if you would like to be Baptized at the 
outdoor baptism on August 19! 

 
                         

July 24 Destinee Lynch 

July 25 Elijah Ross 

July 26 Brett Kuhn 
 

A Housewarming Party! 
Ashton Cunningham has accepted a teaching position in Columbus.  She will 
be moving to an apartment closer to her work.  Sarah Harper, Tammy 
Cunningham, and Janeen Bonifant invite you to a Housewarming Party for her 
on August 11 at noon in the Fireside Room.  For a list of items she needs see 
one of these ladies! 

 
Coming Dates— 

            July 29              5th Sunday Fellowship; Potluck dinner; no  
            evening service 
            August 7           Special election day for Dist.12 US Congress 
            August 19         Baptism/Outdoor Service/Picnic 

Prayer Opportunities—  
  Every Monday in the Sanctuary at 11:30 AM  

 Every Day pause where you are at 7:14 AM and 7:14 PM  

Pastor’s Vacation 
The pastor will be away July 24 through August 7 for vacation.  If you 
should need a pastor in his absence, please contact our visitation pastor, 
Bill Jones at 740-297-0415 or 740-452-8364 or youth pastor, Andrew 
Toth at 740-621-3980 or 740-683-9753.  On Sunday, July 29, Andrew 
Toth will be speaking in the morning service, and on Sunday, August 5, 
Ben Toth will speak.  Pray for these two young men that God will speak 
through them.  Pastor Bill and Beth and Kimberly will be doing some 
traveling, pray for their safety and for renewal during this time of rest. 

 
Your Gifts to God—  
Please use the private electronic giving device in the foyer! You can give by use of 

your debit or credit card and print a receipt or have one emailed to you.  Everything 

we have comes from God—and yet He blesses us when we cheerfully give back to 

Him!!  

June 24--$850.00 
July 1--$1,429.00 
July 8--$2,026.00 

July 15--$1,641.00 
The Church budget operates on an approximate amount of $2,000 per week. 
Give to honor God and to support His work here in YOUR church!   

http://drezina.wordpress.com/2012/06/02/politia-de-moravuri-crestine-nu-are-o-sectie-financiara/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/4.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/4.0/

